

Exercise 11. Complete the text by filling in the correct word form.

My cousin, Peter, (1. have) _____ a dog. It (2. be) _____ an intelligent pet with a short tail and big black eyes. Its name (3. be) _____ Kiki and it (4. like) _____ eating pork. However, it (5. never/ bite) _____ anyone; sometimes it (6. bark) _____ when strange guests visit. To be honest, it (7. be) _____ very friendly. It (8. not/like) _____ eating fruits, but it (9. often/ play) _____ with them. When the weather (10. become) _____ bad, it (11. just/ sleep) _____ in his cage all day. Peter (12. play) _____ with Kiki every day after school. There (13. be) _____ many people on the road, so Peter (14. not/ let) _____ the dog run into the road. He (15. often/ take) _____ Kiki to a large field to enjoy the peace there. Kiki (16. sometimes/ be) _____ naughty, but Peter loves it very much.

Exercise 12. Read the text and tick True (T) or False (F).

A new shopping mall is opening in Nam's neighborhood today. It is very different from the present shopping area. All the shops are under one roof. There will be air-conditioners, movie theaters, restaurants and children's play areas. That will be very convenient, especially during the hot and humid summer months. Customers will shop in comfort and won't notice the weather.

Some people in the neighborhood, however, are not happy about the changes. The owners of the small stores on Tran Phu Street think the mall will take their business. Some of the goods in the new stores will be the same as the ones in the small shops, but the stores in the mall will offer a wider selection of products, some at cheaper prices. The residents and store owners have been concerned about the new mall for a few months. They have organized a community meeting in order to discuss the situation.

Statements	True/ False
1. The mall was opened yesterday.	_____
2. The mall will be inconvenient during the hot and humid summer months.	_____
3. Everyone in the neighborhood is pleased about the new mall.	_____
4. It will be more comfortable to shop in the mall than in the present shopping area.	_____
5. Some of the stores on Tran Phu Street may have to close.	_____



Exercise 13. Read the text again and answer the questions.

1. What is special about the new shopping mall?

2. What facilities are available in the shopping mall?

3. What do the small store owners think about the new shopping mall?

4. What kinds of goods will the stores in the mall offer?

Exercise 14. Read the text and decide which answer A, B, C, or D best fills each gap.

A corner shop or a convenience shop is a British tradition. It is a small (1) _____ shop. We can find a corner shop at the end of a local street in many neighbourhoods in towns and cities across the UK. The corner shop sells all kinds of household goods and simple food and drinks like snacks, groceries, coffee, soft drinks. It (2) _____ sells newspapers, magazines, and cigarettes.

Convenience stores are originally from America. They are like the British corner shops. The only (3) _____ is that convenience stores are often open 24 hours. Probably the most well-known convenience store is 7-Eleven. You can find a convenience store at any residential (4) _____, a filling station, a railway station, or alongside a busy road.

Today, there are convenience stores all over the world. Each country has its own (5) _____ of convenience stores as well as the global brand 7-Eleven. Both corner shops and convenience stores (6) _____ things at higher prices than the supermarket, but they are much more convenient.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|---------------|--------------|----------------|
| 1. A. retail | B. mass | C. wholesale | D. convenient |
| 2. A. generally | B. finally | C. also | D. too |
| 3. A. good | B. difference | C. benefit | D. thing |
| 4. A. land | B. houses | C. community | D. area |
| 5. A. brand | B. design | C. demand | D. description |
| 6. A. are | B. ask | C. sell | D. offer |

Exercise 15 a. Make complete sentences with suggested words.

1. Susie/ be/ always/ kind/ others.

→

2. They/ not/ often/ sell/ bread.

→

3. Usually/ she/ leave/ early/ but/ she/ stay/ at work/ today.

→

4. This/ type/ exercise/ always/ give/ me/ headache.

→

5. Marina/ seldom/ go/ out.

→

6. Vegetarians/ never/ eat/ meat.

→

7. He/ be/ rarely/ see/ home/ holidays.

→

Exercise 15 b. Write in complete sentences using present simple tense.

1. she/ not/ sleep late/ weekend days

→

2. we/ not/ believe/ ghosts

→

3. you/ understand/ question?

→

4. they/ not/ work late/ Fridays.

→

5. David/ want/ coffee?

→

6. she/ have three/ daughter.

→



→ _____

→ _____

This image shows a single sheet of white paper with horizontal blue or grey ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and run across the width of the page, providing a template for handwriting practice or general note-taking. There are no margins, text, or other markings on the paper.